
With both the United States government and the State of Wisconsin 
declaring health emergencies due to COVID-19, the Boscobel Area 
School District has decided to close school buildings to the public 

effective immediately, and until further notice. Entrance C at the Annex 
Building, located at 1110 Park Street, Boscobel, WI will be accessible to 

drop off mail and deliveries.   
 

Staff will continue to work and be available via email and phone. Please 
call (608) 375-4164 if you need to get in touch with the  

Boscobel Area School District.  
 

Boscobel Area School District will be open to the public for school 
board meetings during this closure.  Doors will open 30 minutes before 

the school board meeting.  In order to comply with social distancing 
requirements, the Boscobel Area School District will have classrooms 
available at 1110 Park Street, Boscobel, WI 53805 which will be set up 
for live transmission of the meeting.  The public is welcome to attend 
but will be expected to adhere to social distancing requirements and 

other health mandates. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the District Office at  
(608) 375-4164. 

 
Thank you.  

 


